The Town of South Coffeyville PO Box 100, 419 Willow Street (918) 255-6045

Dear South Coffeyville Electric Utility Customer

Weather permitting the Town of South Coffeyville will be taking a power outage due to PSO switching from the portable transformer back to our permanent transformer, on Saturday March 31st. The job is expected to last approximately 6 hours and will start at approximately 10pm. The town is aware this is an inconvenience but we ask for your patience and understanding in this matter. Thank you.

Robin Lamb Maintenance Superintendent